
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: All Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc. (RML) Clients 
  
From: Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc.  
  Patti Loykasek, HTL, QICH (ASCP), Manager of Immunology 
  Gerald C. Miller, Ph.D., Chief of Immunology and Microbiology 
 
Date: August 27, 2018 
 
Subject:   Temporary Test Discontinuation Notice 

 

We have been informed by our reagent manufacturer that the Ampicillin IgE reagent is on an 
indefinite backorder status, with no release date specified. Our reference labs are also unable 
to perform this testing during this time. Here is the affected test order information:  
 

Order Code Order Name Result Code Result Name 

5584775 Ampicillin Allergen   

  5584415 Ampicillin CL 

  5584675 Ampicillin CT 

  5606925 Allergen Interp 

Order Code Order Name Result Code Result Name 

5584380 Penicillin Allergy Panel 
  

  5570300 Amox CL 

  5570275 Amox CT 

  5584415 Ampicillin CL 

  5584675 Ampicillin CT 

  5510570 Penicillin G CL 

  5510565 Penicillin G CT 

  5510585 Penicillin V CL 

  5510580 Penicillin V CT 

  5606925 Allergen Interp 

 

Any pending orders will be cancelled and testing will be credited. This will also affect any orders 
that are part of an allergen panel.  
 
Another memo will be sent out when testing is resumed.  
 
Please contact Patti Loykasek or Dr. Gerald Miller at 918-744-2553 with questions regarding this 
notice. 
 


